October 22, 2020 Exhibit D-1
Planning Commission Meeting

To Consider new beach front development involving removal of
approximately 20 mature trees, new street intersection in the Hemlock
S-Curves and new house, all located just south of Haystack Rock as
shown. Please come testify in person (6p.m., Cannon Beach City Hall,
163 East Gower Srtreet) and submit written comments to
planning@ci.cannon-beach.or.us.
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Proposed New Development




To Our Neighbors and Local Community:

PLEASE TELL THE PLANNING COMMISSION TO NOT:

« Remove city trees too enable this project,

o Create a dangerous intersection in the Hemlock S-Curves,

o Permit a nonconforming street/driveway/bridge in unimproved Nenana,
Avenue,

» Ignore its ocean shore setback rules,

e Diminish the historically significant Oswald-West cabin, and

o Diminish the natural setting of Haystack Rock

The City should say no to this dangerous proposal. The City has
substantial discretion in how its streets are used and should not
bend and break its rules to enable the destruction of this cherished

place.

Please testify in writing and in person.



